Dear Reception families,

We are excited to announce that we will be holding a coffee afternoon on **Tuesday 9**th **January 2024** at **2:30-3:00pm** for Reception parents and carers to come and find out more about our Reception learning environment. We will cover how we teach phonics and reading in Reception, as well as introducing our upcoming learning and ways you can support your child at home.

This will also be an opportunity to ask us any questions you may have.

Refreshments will be served and we will have toys available if you have little ones with you!

Thank you and we hope to see you there!

Mrs Jacobs and Miss Hardy-Trodd